
Dear Breakthrough Families,
 
In December of 2020, the Breakthrough Public School Board, upon current CEO Alan 
Rosskamm’s request, embarked on the process of seeking a successor to serve as the next 
CEO for our network of schools. After a robust selection process, we engaged Korn Ferry 
as our search partner for the work and formed a diverse and inclusive CEO Search Task 
Force to drive the early rounds of the process. 
 
The Task Force consisted of teacher, principal, academic leadership, parent, alumnus, and 
board representation. This incredible group ensured we had a wide variety of perspectives 
and experiences to frame the development of the job description, as well as our search 
and interview process.  The primary job of this Task Force has now ended, with the 
recommendation to move forward a set of compelling candidates to a final round in August.  
 
During this next phase of the process, the entire Board will have the opportunity to meet 
the finalists,  as will representatives of all key stakeholder groups, including Breakthrough’s 
Network Leadership Team, academic and operations staff, principals, teachers, alumni, 
families and external partners, and friends. If you are interested in being considered to 
participate on one of our family panels during this phase of the search, please click here. 
 
If you have any questions about the search activities, please feel free to contact us at 
CEOsearch@bcs.bt.school.
 
Jennifer Howard           	   Danielle Eisenberg       	             	                
BPS Board Chair            	   CEO Search Task Force Chair               
 
Jacqueline Younker
Chief Talent Officer 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdJnJxUgDbyhCgk9CnrDiOO2qyIh_JulKFKURjxpG27wSxTng/viewform?usp=send_form
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